
104 Moneynick Road, Randalstown, BT41 3HS 
Telephone: 028 79650331 
Principal: Mrs F. McConway 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                18 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The evolving situation facing us with the global spread of COVID - 19 is unprecedented and as 

such decisions have to be made for the safety of all of our school community; pupils, parents, 

family and staff alike.  

 

After much consultation with a range of people, the Board of Governors and I have decided that 

the school will close for the remainder of this week. We will monitor the situation as the news 

of future developments unfold. There may well be a government announcement about the way 

forward within this timeframe. If not, we will communicate further in due course as to whether 

we will reopen on Monday 23 March.  

 

Please continue to follow all guidelines as we strive to curtail the spread of the coronavirus. 

Look after one another, especially the older generation and all those who are vulnerable.  

 

Our staff will be in school to prepare learning materials for our pupils. We will communicate how 

to access these materials later this week. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Fiona McConway (Principal) 

Kevin Traynor (Chair of Governors) 
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